
PLEASE JOIN US 
FEBRUARY 15, 2018 
A	public	meeting	to	discuss	the	engineering	design	report	for	the	cleanup	of	a	portion	of	the	
Cornwall	Avenue	Landϐill	site.		The	report	provides	the	preliminary	design	for	isolating									
contamination	and	controlling	landϐill	gas.	



Cornwall Avenue Landfill Site 
Engineering design report 
In	December	2017,	Ecology	invited	the	public	to	
comment	on	an	engineering	design	report	for	the	
cleanup	of	a	portion	of	the	Cornwall	Avenue				
Landϐill	cleanup	site	on	the	Bellingham	waterfront.			

The	report	has	been	available	for	public	review	
since	Dec.	18.		Ecology	has	received	requests	for	
more	information	and	has	scheduled	a	public			
meeting.		We	have	also	extended	the	comment	
period	through	Thursday,	Feb.	22.		

Please	join	us	to	learn	more	about	this	report.	

Ecology’s	webpage:	Bit.ly/CornwallAveLandϐill		

Feb. 15, 2018  
6-8 P.M.  
Ecology	Ofϐice	
(New	location	next	to	
Squalicum	Creek	Park)	
913	Squalicum	Way,		
Unit	101	
Bellingham,	WA	98225	


